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December 6, 2018

DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

CIRCULAR NO. __ 7_0__
Series of 2018 0 I~.b:f.li

)
)
)
)
)

FOR I TO : Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Service Directors
Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Heads of UPMOs
District Engineers
This Department

For information and guidance, attached is a cOPY'of PCAB BOARD RESOLUTION NO.
260-2018, re: EXTENDING THE DURATION OF THE AMNESTY PROGRAM FOR
UNLICENSED CONTRACTORSUP TO 15 FEBRUARY2019."

A copy of said Resolution may also be downloaded from the DPWH website:
httD: II dpwhweb. If an office cannot access. the DPWH website, a hard copy may be
obtained from the Records Management Division, HRAS, upon request.

For dissemination to all concerned.

B.EU ~-:-YAP, Ph. D.,CESOII
Assista~:f2~!~ ~or Support Services

Encl: PCAS Board Resolution No. 260-2018

Cc: Office of the Secretary
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BOARD RESOLUTION NO. 260
Series of 2018

EXTENDING THE DURATION OF THE AMNESTY PROGRAM FOR
UNLICENSED CONTRACTORS UP TO 15 FEBRUARY 2019

To afford contractors, developers and project owners the opportunity to complete
the requirements for a contractor's license application pursuant to the Amnesty
Program issued under PCAB Resolution No. 211, Series of 2018, the Board, in
its meeting held on 22 November 2018, RESOLVED to extend the duration of the
same up to 15 February 2019

UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED.

22 November 2018, Makati City, Philippines.

(Signed)
PERICLES P. DAKAY

Chairman

(Signed)
ARTHUR N. ESCALANTE

Member

Attested:

(Signed)
HERBERT DG. MATIENZO

Executive Director

(Signed)
FILOMENO H. CASTILLO, Jr.

Member

(Signed)
SERGIE T. RETOME

Board Secretary

Enabling Business, Empowering Consumers
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